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Recent events in congress, notably the failure to come to a budget agreement and allowing Sequestration to go into effect will have an impact on the port drayage community. Notifications have been received stating that due to Sequestration, Customs Border Protection will be cutting back the hours they are available for staffing the Radiation Portal Monitors at terminals in the Ports of Los Angeles and Longs beach. 

This in turn effects the hours the terminals can operate their gates. 

Following is a sample of some of the notifications received: 

PCT (Pier J Long Beach) 

Due to Government spending cuts, CBP will no longer staff the RPM’s from 1630-1800. 

Until further notice all Truckers must complete transactions and out gate by 16:30. Please dispatch your drivers to arrive no later than 15:30 to ensure service. 

Thank you. 

YTI (Yusen Terminal – Terminal Island) 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Further to our previous broadcast, based on updated information from CBP, we have revised our gate closing times as follows: 

1st Shift transactions must complete by 1630 - dispatch drivers to arrive no later than 1515 

2nd Shift transactions must complete by 0230 - dispatch drivers to arrive no later than 0115 

We will update you once additional information is received. 

Thank you, 

YTI Management 

EMS (Eagle Marine Services/APL – Terminal Island) 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Due to government mandated spending cuts, CBP will no longer staff the RPM from 1630-1800. 

Until further notice all truckers must complete transactions and out the gate by 16:30 so please dispatch your drivers to arrive no later than 15:45 to ensure service. 

Thanks for your understanding, 

GGS Management. 
And the list continues thru all the terminals. Please keep these restricted hours in mind when planning the delivery/receiving of your cargoes. 

We are currently reaching out to the Georgia Port Authority to see if there will be an impact on any of their terminal operations, but we have yet to receive any confirmation. We will advise if and when we have any additional information. 
ILWU Locals 13 and 63 will have a Stop Work meeting on Thursday, March, 4, 2013. There will be no second shift gates in the Ports of Los Angeles or Long Beach on that night. Again, please keep this in mind when scheduling the delivery/receipt of your cargo next week. All terminals will close their gates early in anticipation of the Stop Work meeting and needing to meet CBP requirements for Radiation Portal Monitor operations. 
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